
 Kelso  Capers 
 

Principal:  Lance Cooper      19 Gilmour Street, Kelso, NSW, 2795 

Phone:      6331 1577 

Fax:          6332 1983 

 Email:  kelso-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Always  Our  Best 

Don’t Forget 
 
No Hat  -  No Play in the sun 
 
School Banking  - Tuesday’s 
 
Please DO NOT PARK in Disabled parking 
spaces unless you have a permit visibly 
displayed. 

 Principal’s  Message  

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Congratulations to our Stage 3 students that have had a fantastic week away at the Narrabeen Sport and Recreation 
camp. It is always a great time to strengthen relationships and have a final re-energise to get through to the end of year.  
By all accounts fun was had by all and the camp was a great success. Well done Stage 3. 
 
Today was Grandparents Day and we had a lovely turn up for the day. As part of the celebrations children from across 
the school performed a range of items including the highly successful Kelso’s Got Talent students. Thank you to all the 
Grandparents who came along for the morning, I know both students and staff greatly appreciated you being here. 
 
Over the last couple of weeks I have had some morning phone calls regarding our students safety crossing roads.  
Children should always cross at the marked crossing, including our traffic lights. When crossing further along the road 
complete road safety must be used. ‘STOP, LOOK, LISTEN AND LOOK AGAIN’ each and every time children cross 
the road. Children under 10 years of age should really be accompanied by a responsible adult as their skills in road 
safety are still developing. Additionally, no children under 10 years should be riding bikes to school and all children who 
do ride must wear a helmet and follow the road rules. If children do not know the road rules they should not be riding. 
Please help keep our children safe. 
 

Lance Cooper 

Principal 

 
 

 

 Term 4  Week  6                        13h November 2015 

Don’t Forget 
Tue 24 Nov     KHC Information Evening 
      Yr 7, 2016 
Wed 25 Nov      SRC Voting 
Fri 27 Nov         Mini Fete 
Wed 2 Dec        KHC Orientation  Yr 7, 2016 
Fri 4  Dec           Diamond Assembly 
Mon 7 Dec        Presentation Day 
Tue 8 Dec         Stage Xmas Parties 
Wed 9 Dec        Yr 6 Farewell Dinner 
Fri 11 Dec     Carols in the Courtyard 
Wed 16 Dec      Last day of school  



 

The State Library visited and brought us 
many exciting items, including Captain 
James Cook’s shoe buckle!  

We’ve experienced life on a 

convict ship (which made us 

feel queasy) and learned 

about how people lived in co-

lonial times, including learning 

a traditional folk song and a 

bushdance. 

3/4C Class News 
3/4C have been learning about the First Fleet.  



 

SCHOOL 

BANKING 
 

Bank Books will need to be at school 
every Tuesday, funds will be banked 
each Wednesday, with books being  

sent home each Thursday. 
A big Thank you to our parent    

helpers.  

STUDENTS WHO HAVE ACHIEVED BRONZE  LEVEL  
Koster Murphy   Zoe Golding    Zyon Carter 
 

STUDENTS WHO HAVE ACHIEVED SILVER  LEVEL 
Dominic Thompson   Te-Awhina Williams-Paul  Bryson McGregor   Kaleb Lyson 
Ethan Gorgievski   Kristopher Matthews  Leah Mathieson   Tyson Keogh 
Mitchell Kop    Matthew Slattery   Tyrone Trindall  
 

STUDENTS WHO HAVE ACHIEVED GOLD  LEVEL 

Brooklyn Curry   Aodhan Sweeney   Sam Cashen   Tatum Nolan 
Noah Evans    Chloe Callaghan   Shaun Paine    Jemayah Bailey  
Nicholas Bosma   Michael Manyweathers  Bonnie Merritt   Brooklyn Cole 
Hailey Gillette   Angel West    Charlotte Sheiles   Jessy Edenborough 
Taylah Curry    Cody Corner    Lilly Cecil    Madison Ah Chong 
Clayton Tarrant   Will Evans    Kyle Carter    Bailey Large 
Jack Doolan    Isaak White-Rolzhauser 

     
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2016  ENROLMENT  ADVICE 

Your Name:  ………………………………………. Signature:  ……………………………. 

Phone Number: ………………………  Address: …………………………………………… 

Name of Sibling attending a Public school: …………………………………………………. 

Childs Name:  …………………………………….. Date of Birth:  ………………………… 

Class/Year to enrol in 2016 ………………………………………………………………….. 

Childs relationship to you; eg. daughter, son, nephew, grandchild etc. ……………………... 

Date:  ……………………………. 

FUNDRAISER—RAFFLE , was drawn  

Monday 9th November, 2:15pm at the 
School Assembly    
Mrs Barbara Pigot was the winner. 
Proceeds go to KPS Breakfast Program. 
Thank you,  
Teagan Piper-Hurst  



 

VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 
 

All visitors to the school, including parents, grandparents and car-
ers, must sign in at the office. If you need to speak to a teacher an  
appointment will be made for you. 
 
No parents are to go directly to the classrooms. 
As this is a school safety issue we ask that you please adhere to 
these guidelines. 

 
NUT FREE ZONE 

 
A note to new parents and a reminder to 

existing parents that our school is a nut free 
zone.  

 
 


